
 
 

Become a part of the 

Twining Valley Twilight 5K 

 

The Twining Valley Twilight 5K (previously the Upper Dublin Rush Hour Run) will be held on Wednesday, 

June 12, 2024 at Twining Valley Park. This is a great opportunity to check out Upper Dublin’s newest 

park! This 5K race starts at 6:30 pm, encouraging participants to skip rush hour traffic and get outside, 

get active and make a difference. The race is being organized by Upper Dublin Parks & Recreation 

(UDP&R). 

All net proceeds of the race will be placed in the Upper Dublin Township Recreation Scholarship Fund, 

enabling under-resourced children in Upper Dublin to attend summer camp. On the attached form, 

please indicate your level of support and return it as soon as possible to guarantee that you will be part 

of this race. If you are unable to financially contribute, please consider volunteering or participating on 

June 12. We hope you will join us for this exciting event! 

 

Yours truly, 

Derek Dureka  

Derek Dureka  
Parks & Recreation Director  

Upper Dublin Township 

 


